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Clee Liberty
towards a new Management Plan 

- public meeting open to all

Monday 28th November 7:30pm
Clee St Margaret Village Hall

Following 18 months of surveys, observations , species 
and habitat research and fact finding with, and by 
local people, the Our Upland Commons project invites
you to come along to a discussion of a number of 
habitat improvements for Clee Liberty

Come and share your views on how you 
would like to see the hill managed

Please email Renée, OUC Project Officer to book your place so 
we have an idea on numbers for refreshments and seating

Email: renee@foundationforcommonland.org.uk Telephone: 07929726337

www.foundationforcommonland.org.uk

With Leo Smith, Dr Jenny Joy and Mike Williams


